
Good day,
I am in agreement that people who already has a job should be exempted in ONA examination. First of 
all, it is costly and I personally think it does not make any sense for someone who has a job to take an 
exam about how jobs work and what are the chances of it in the country. It is time consuming and 
impractical. I, myself, got couple of jobs without any courses followed about the Dutch Labor Market. 
This proves that experience is the best teacher and that is why I fully support that this movement 
should be implemented as soon as possible.
I hope my thoughts get acknowledge and I know for sure that a lot of individuals agrees with this 
concern of mine. 


